
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Southern Approaches – Confirmed Report 

of Drifting Fishing Gear 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 Mariners and port users are advised that a sighting of drifting fishing gear – nets/lines and 4 

x floats, has been confirmed in the vicinity of the Newcombe Sand Buoy, at the Southern 

entrance to the Stanford Channel. 

Last confirmed sighting of the fishing gear was at 1700hrs, in approx. position 52˚ 26.2’N, 

01˚ 47.5’N. The nets are weighted but are not anchored in position, so will drift with 

sea/wind/tidal influence. 

The fishing gear represents a navigational hazard to vessels transiting this area. Mariners 

are requested to navigate with caution in this vicinity, and to maintain a good lookout. Please 

report any sightings of the gear to Lowestoft Port Control on VHF Ch14. 

 

Approx area of fishing gear  

Fishermen with gear in this vicinity are requested to check that their nets/lines are accounted 

for, and to report to Lowestoft Port Control if the gear is believed to be theirs, or to report if it 

has been recovered. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 
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